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Request 

The Treasury allocated the Food Standards Agency £30 million to make necessary 
preparations for EU-exit in 2018-19 and 2019-20.  
 
- I would like to know how much of this allocation the Food Standards Agency has spent 
thus far. 
 
Response 

The FSA does not hold accurate spend data on EU Exit preparations up to a specific 
date. For the financial year 2018/19, the FSA forecasts that based on committed and 
expected expenditure it will spend £13.7m, of its £14m allocation.  

 


